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March 2021 Newsletter 

          From the office... 

 Our second half of the school year is moving right along. 
Here are a few changes that has happened in our school: 

 We have divided our threes and four year old's into two classes. 
Miss. Molly is teaching the threes and Miss. Loissa will teach the 
fours. The new classroom schedules and activities are underway. 
The children are happy and have adjusted nicely to the new rou-
tines. I can hear little voices singing songs and laughing. Please 
have your children here by 8:30/9:00am at the latest, as we start 
breakfast at 8:30 and go straight into circle time. It’s important 
they are here between those times so they can engage in learn-
ing. 

 Along with the children's accomplishments, you as parents 
have been wonderful. Thank you! We appreciate you being so pa-
tient in the morning’s and afternoon’s as we get your child and 
their belongings.  

 Please check our school calendar often for important dates 
and activities that are coming up. We do post on the front door 
too, along with the classroom lesson plans. We have some fun 
and busy days coming up, and look forward to sharing it with you! 

 We are going to share pictures with each newsletter, so 
you can see  all the fun the children are having at NPA.  



March 2nd…………………….Dr. Seuss Birthday 
March 15-19…………….Spring Break  No VPK 

March 17th……………..St. Patrick's Day 

March 30-April 2 …..….Easter Activities 

 

                                  Maverick G 3/1      5years old 

                                   Brendan S 3/3  3 years old 

                                   Callie E 3/24  4 years old 

                                   Lexa d 3/26 3 years old 

                                    Dennis A 3/29 5 years old 

 

Miss. Samantha 3/17     Miss. Marie 3/20            Miss. Carolina  3/26 



                   Infant Newsletter 

 

Hello. Its March time to make new memories. 
I am Mrs. Olga and I am very excited and pleased to be in this 
wonderful room with loving children and parents. A month has 
passed and I cannot be happier to share with you. The month 
of  March, we will be reviewing letters i and x. The color that we 
will be going over is Black. Number for the month is 9. Our won-
derful shape is a star. We are also learning nice hands and hi and 
bye. 
Please continue to label all bottles and sippy cups and all clothing 
that belongs to your child. Please always read to your child every 
night and go over their day with them. 

 

Mrs. Olga 

 



    One’s Newsletter 
 

I just wanted to let you all know I have enjoyed getting 
to know all of your children. We are getting into our 
routine and they are doing a fantastic job. We will be 
learning about stars, for our shape for the month. The 
number 9 and the color black. Our theme is 3-2-1 blast 
off! We have been building with blocks and counting, I 
think we do more knocking the blocks down then any-
thing, but they are having fun.  
Thank you, Miss. Emily. 

 

 

 



 

HELLO SPRING 

 

       This month students will be learning about the letter Ii and Xx. The 
number 9, the star shape and the color black. We have lots of cool activi-
ties planned for spring. We will be having a spring formal and a St. Pat-
rick's day party. Sign up sheets will be posted for both events as the dates 
get closer.  We will also be celebrating three birthdays in our classroom. 
Lexa and Brendan will be turning three and Ms. Marie will also be celebrat-
ing a birthday.  
     Parents please remember to read to your child everyday and label per-
sonal items with their names. 
 

       Happy spring!!!  
Ms. Marie 

                            Two’s Newsletter 

 

 

 

Dancing to  their favorite song. 



 

                  Three’s Newsletter 

 

Hello march, 
 The kiddos in the classroom have enjoyed anoth-
er busy month! We had fun celebrating Valen-
tine's Day and those we love. As we move into 
the month of MARCH we will be shifting our focus 
to St. Patrick's Day and catching those sneaky 
leprechauns! We will also be doing a unit on Dr. 
Seuss in honor of his birthday.  Please remember 
to practice your A,B,C and 1,2,3's every night . 

Love , Molly 

 

Breakfast time and working on letters 



 

                       Four’s Newsletter 

HELLO MARCH  

We are so happy to start this new month off to a great 
start ,we will be celebrating St. Patrick's Day and the great Dr, 
Seuss this month . This month we will be going over the color 
black, the numbers and the shape we will be going over is a 
star .PLEASE PARENTS YOUR CHILD NEEDS TO BE HERE 
AT 9AM. AND PLEASE PRACTICE THE NUMBERS AND 
ABC`S AT HOME.  
 

LOVE ,MS.LOISSA 

 

 

   Music and Movement 



          VPK March Newsletter 

Helloooo Spring! This month we 
will be learning about what hap-
pens in spring and what the weath-
er is like. We are learning numbers 
1-50 as well as continuing our sight 
word journey. We will be talking 
about Dr. Seuss and enjoying 
green eggs and ham. We will be 
having a St. Patrick Day Party and 
ask that the kids wear green on 
March 17,2021.This month we will 
also be taking part 2 of the VPK 
Assessments and also having par-
ent conferences. We want to also 
wish  Ms. Carolina a Happy Birth-
day (March 26). 
 

    Thank You VPK Team  


